
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have had another fantastic week in school, I would like to say thank you 

to the children for coming back to school with big smiles and a spring in their 

step. They have settled well into their new classes already and are all eager 

to start the new year.  
 

 

Eco-Schools Green Flag 

We are so pleased to tell you that we have successfully been awarded the 

Eco-Schools Green Flag Award. This is an accredited award. This award 

shows that we are aware of environmental issues and committed to being 

active and creating positive change.  The feedback we received stated that 

‘it is clear that you have embedded environmental issues into your curriculum 

with great enthusiasm and these issues are being used to enrich learning in 

your school, whilst engaging young people in important issues!’ We would like 

to say a big thank you and congratulations to Mrs Gent, Mrs Taylor and the 

Eco children’s committee for achieving this award.   They will be keeping us 

updated on projects throughout the year. 

 
 

Assemblies 

 

We have organised the following assemblies for the children this half term 

  

Friday 22nd September 2023     KS2 Cheshire Phoenix Basketball assembly  

Friday 6th October 2023       Y4 Severn Trent Water assembly & workshop 

Friday 13th October 2023      Linda Bailey, our PCSO will be talking about      

                                                          Halloween and Bonfire safety 

Wednesday 18th October 2023   Linda Bailey, our PCSO will be talking about      

                                                         anti-bullying 

Thursday 19th October 2023          Harvest Festival 

 

Please note these assemblies are for the children only and will be during 

school time. 

 

 

Secondary School Applications for current Y6 pupils 

 

Please note the closing date for secondary school applications 31 October 

2023. Please use the link below. 



https://cwc.cloud.servelec-

synergy.com/Synergy/Enquiries/Citizen/citizen.aspx/admissions-signin  

 

 

 

 

Run for Nature 2023 

 
 

Rags 2 Riches 

 
Our collection date is 10th October 2023. Please bring donations to school on 

Monday 9th October or the morning of 10th October. We do not have the 

storage space for bags any earlier than this. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Wendy Lyon 
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